Brian Sandoval
Governor

Chris Perry

\ : N@YﬁDgpartment of Dirctr
\Public Safety

AT,

Bernie Curtis
Chief
Ju Iy 22 , 2011 Nevada Highway Patrol

Trooper Michael Edgell

Nevada Highway Patrol — Northern Command
medgell@dps.state.nv.us

775-688-2500

775-434-9631

Media Advisory

Bowers Mansion Road Closed For One Year

Starting on Friday, July 22, 2011, at 5:00pm, State Route 429 (Bowers Mansion road) will be
closed from US395 to Davis Creek Camp Road. It will be closed for approximately 1 year while
the interchange is completed.

A detour has been created from Davis Creek Camp Road to Parker Ranch road, then down to
395 next to the Chocolate Nugget Candy Factory. The normal flow of northbound/southbound
traffic on 395 will not be impacted unless high wind warnings for commercial and/or high
profile vehicles are in place, or other conditions are present that affect travel through Washoe
Valley.

During these prohibitions, all commercial and high profile vehicles will be required to take the
indicated alternate route. This will likely cause traffic problems for vehicles entering and exiting
395 at Parker Ranch Road, and may require targeted traffic control.

In addition to this, on Friday, July 22, 2011, at 7pm, for a period of 24 hours, the southbound
lanes at Bowers turnoff will be reduced to one lane and shifted East onto the newly paved
portion next to the NB lanes. No later than Saturday, July 23 at 6pm, both southbound lanes
will again be open.

The following website has up-to-date information for road closures and incidents.
www.nevadadot.com

As always, please Buckle Up and drive safe.
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